To Honor the Gravesites of our Unborn Brothers and Sisters

National Day Saturday Property Sept. 18 Property Aborted Children 2021

On Saturday, September 18, pro-life Americans will honor the memory of the more than 60 million unborn victims of abortion during the National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children.

Solemn prayer services will be held simultaneously at gravesites around the country where abortion victims have been buried, as well as at many other memorial sites dedicated in their honor.

Join us for the National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children and ensure that our unborn brothers and sisters will not be forgotten. Memorial Service

for Victims of Abortion

Date & Time

Location

Special Details

Local Contact

Copyright © 2021 National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children, a joint project of Citizens for a Pro-Life Society, Priests for Life and the Pro-Life Action League.